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NACC – Upper Midwest Chapter elects new Board 

of Directors 

The Norwegian American Chamber of Commerce, at its annual 
meeting elect new Board of Directors to pursue bilateral 
commercial ties between the United States and Norway 

Minneapolis, MN, March 4, 2011:  The Norwegian American Chamber of Commerce, Upper 

Midwest Chapter, elected the following to serve as their Board of Directors during their annual meeting, 

held on Februar 24, 2011 in Minneapolis, MN : 

 

President – Eivind Heiberg 

Vice President – Peter E. Russell 

Treasurer – Christian Laland 

Secretary – Gerry Fisher 

 

 


